
    
    
    
    
    
    

 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 582 
 

Asked on Thursday, 7 August 2014 
 

 
 
MRS MILLER asked the Minister for Transport and Main Roads (MR EMERSON)— 
 
QUESTION: 

 
Will the Minister ensure that Ross and Sharon Watson, of Springfield, whose house was 
damaged in June 2012 during the construction of the Springfield rail line, have their house 
repaired to the standard it was before the rail line construction commenced and that the repairs 
will be completed as quickly as possible, as the dismissive nature of departmental and 
Trackstar Alliance officers to this family has caused considerable distress? 
  
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Bundamba for the question. 
 
Darra to Springfield Stage 2 was constructed by Trackstar Alliance, which consisted of 
Queensland Rail and several private companies.  
 
Trackstar Alliance will review all relevant inspections and engineer reports. Upon the completion 
of this review, the TrackStar Alliance will hold further conversations with the landowner and 
seek to resolve the matter promptly. 
 
 


